
(.4)
ôf this Province, animated with this frefh Mark of
his Majefty's Parental Regard, we wfhall ever eëft
ourfelfes happy, my Lord, when wehaveOpportunity
to fhew the Obedience we owe to the King, and our
ready Submiffion to the Laws of the Britifh Parliament;

ethe many poweiful Motives,, which engage us t6
to this Condua, wilI,, we truif, always render us fu-

perior to any Sedudion, by the badExample of thofe
who rnay be mif-led by-iiiaftken Opinions.

'We are, free to: own.our Dependance. and affure
ourfelves, that fo longas we ad confiftently dith this
Charader, fo long (hall we have the:8mile and Àp-
probation of our Sovereign, andenjoy our full Share
of the Benefits 'of an Engliffh Conflitutiôn, replete

kwith every Bleffing that can make a rational People
happy.

C As a PaprCurrcncy under proper Refriaïonswe

apprehend) · nay be very ufeful.in this Provine; we
flatter ourfelves, that the powerful Arguments in its
Favour, which have doubtlefs been urged. in Parlia'

« Ment the laif Sefflion, may have produ'ced an Ad of
Leave for the feveral Colonies' to rike-off a many

'Bills of Credit as may ferve-the Exigencies of Go'
vernrnent, and as a fuflicient Mëdium of Trade.

'We are convinced, my Lord, of the Neceflity of
revifing the Laws relative to the colle&ing the Re-
'veiäe, and of reducing the many Ads no* in Force

'ito one plain comprehenfive Ad; and we (hall give
'our greateif Attention thereto, and we begyour Lord-
'fhip to be affured of pur clofeft Application tô what-

ever Bufinefs may lie before us this Seffion, that we
may the fooner return to our private Concerns, and
particularly to give our Attention to Agriculture, on
which depends fô very much, the -well being of this

&Country, and we bavethe Pleafure to acquaint your
Lordfhip, that there is the noftpromifing Appea-

'rance


